
April 2, 2024 

Herbert H. Hillard, Chairman  tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

502 Deaderick Street 

4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

Re:   Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital  

Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation 

Dear Chairman Hillard: 

Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital (“INdigital”) was granted a certificate of 

convenience and necessity in Docket No. 18-00084 in Initial Order issued October 10, 2018. 

INdigital hereby notifies the Commission that it elects to operate pursuant to "market regulation" 

as provided in T.C.A. §65-5-109 effective upon the date of this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Grady, President 

For notice questions, contact: 

Cassandra Cole 

Regulatory & Public Affairs Manager 

Communications Venture Corporation d/b/a INdigital 

Cell: 740-262-0306 

Email: ccole@indigital.net  
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